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Friday 18th June 2021 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,   
 
Year 6 event calendar  

 
Unfortunately, the Year 6 transition day will not take place on Thursday 1st July due to the 

latest government announcements. Your child’s secondary school may organise a virtual 

transition session and will contact you regarding this.  

 

We were disappointed and understand the disappointment your child may feel about this. 

We got creative and decided on a ‘Pizza Party’ on this day instead. We request that your 

child comes into school at the later time of 1.30pm and during the afternoon will make 

pizzas. They will then watch a film with popcorn and around supper time, will enjoy their 

pizzas together.  Your child will be able to wear ‘party’ clothes to this event!  We expect the 

Pizza Party to finish at 6.30pm. 

 

We have been working hard to organise other special trips and events for our Year 6’s.  

Sadly, because of continuing COVID restrictions, the organisations concerned are not 

permitting school visits.  However, we still have the following events for Year 6: 

 

 Queen Elizabeth park – Tuesday 22nd June 

 Sports in the park – Wednesday 30th June 

 Pizza party – Thursday 1st July 

 Cinema – Thursday 8th July 

Thank you for your continued support and encouragement.  
 
 
 
Miss Ephraim 
Year 6 teacher 
R.E and P.S.H.E Lead 


